
 
Dear Parents, 
Greeting of the day! 

With enthusiasm & joy, school’s Pre primary wing is all ready to bid goodbye to the Sr. KG group, 

giving them a stepping stone to Primary classes.  

We cordially invite the parents of Sr. KG on Saturday, 16th March, 2024 at 10:00am to witness the 

‘Graduation Ceremony’ of their wards.  

The students to come in the Dance Costume and report to school at Regular School Timings i.e. 

9:30am. Students to carry their Regular School Uniform in a bag (labelled). 

The students availing school transport will be provided Transport in the morning. After the programme 

is over the Sr. KG students to go back home with their parents. 

Note:-Saturday, 16th March will be last working day of the session 2023-24 for the students of Sr. KG. 
 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0109 

11th March, 2024 

 
 


